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Happy New Year 

 We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our Scissett Middle School 

families a very Happy New Year and wish you all the best for 2025! 

Recommended Reads 
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Pharmacies First Initiative  
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Christmas Concert 

On Thursday 19th December over 100 pupils from across the school performed at the Christmas concert. 

There were superb performances by the Pop Choir, Wind Band, String Ensemble and Guitar Ensemble as 

well as a hilarious pantomime 'An Inspection Before Christmas' performed by the Year 7 Drama Club. A 

number of students performed instrumental, vocal or dance solos and the night also featured a number 

of our rock bands. A huge well done to all performers. Please check our Facebook page for a full gallery 

of 

photos.  
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Rock Band 

Year 8 enjoyed an inspiring visit from the Musica Kirklees Staff 

Pop Band in the final week before Christmas. As well as 

learning about the different instruments in the band they 

enjoyed singing along to a big mix of songs from through the 

decades. A special well done to Lucas and Amy, Year 8, who 

joined the band playing trombone and percussion 

respectively. Videos of the performance can be found on our 

school Facebook page.  

British Science Week 

It is that time of year when the science department are thinking about the exciting opportunities, we can 

offer during science week. If any parents, grandparents, family members or friends can offer some time 

during science week to come and inspire our students, please get in touch as we would love to be able to 

offer inspiring careers talks, educational workshops or anything else science related. 

Science week is 7th - 16th March and this years theme is change and adapt - for more information please 

check our the British Science Week website: https://www.britishscienceweek.org/the-theme-for-2025-is-

change-and-adapt/. 

 

 

If you are able to offer some time, please contact Miss LeGray-Wise (zlegraywise@themast.co.uk) 
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Dates For The Diary  

Tuesday 21st January - Year 8 Parents’ Evening (Face to Face) 

Tuesday 28th January - Year 8 Parents’ Evening (Online) 

Friday 7th February - NSPCC Number Day - Dress Differently 

Friday 14th February - School closes for half-term break 

Monday 24th February - School re-opens following half-term break 
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Afternoon Reading Time 

This half-term we are reading new books during afternoon form reading time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Here is a reminder of some questions to support your children’s understanding of what they have been reading and to open 

up some discussion about the novels: 

• What has happened so far in the story?  

• What do you predict will happen next? 

• How do you think the story will end? 

• Why do you think the character did ____________? 

• What would you have done if you were the character? 

• How would you have felt if you were the character? 

• What images do you see in your head when the story is being read? 

• How do you picture the characters in your mind? 

• What are you wondering about as your teacher reads?  

• What do you think will happen in the next part of the story? 

During form reading time, Year 6 pupils are delving into a variety of short stories that cover an array 

of topics. This engaging exploration not only enhances their reading skills but also broadens their 

understanding of different themes and perspectives. By immersing themselves in these narratives, 

the children will discover new ideas and develop a deeper appreciation for literature. 

The Year 7 pupils are reading The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas by John Boyne. This moving story delves 

into themes of friendship and innocence against the backdrop of World War II, encouraging 

thoughtful discussions among the children. 

In Jerry Spinelli's enchanting novel, Stargirl, readers are introduced to a uniquely unconventional girl 

who captivates her peers with her eccentricity and spirit. The story explores themes of individuality, 

acceptance, and the often bittersweet nature of adolescence. Year 8s are reading this thought-

provoking tale, encouraging them to reflect on the importance of being true to oneself while 

navigating the complexities of friendship and peer pressure. 
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